Elkins Marcia

From: Al Lloyd [tal2@rushmore.com]

Sent: Wednesday, March 31, 2004 7:49 PM

To: marcia.elkins@rcgov.org

Subject: Concerns about a planned development

Dear Mrs. Elkins:

My name is Troy Lloyd. I usually go by Al. My wife (Nancy) and I live at 1936 Elmhurst Dr. in Rapid City. It is my understanding there are currently plans for a 10 plex to be built at 1940 Elmhurst Dr., which is right beside me to the south. I certainly regret this and do not look forward to the apartment complex being there. I am not sure that I have any right to do anything about this but I would like to voice my displeasure to the commission and see what my options are. I am also wondering if anything can be done about the positioning of the building so that it is the least invasive to those within my household. I'm not sure if I need to be put on the agenda at a committee meeting to voice my concerns or what. Could you please let me know and put me on the agenda if I need be. I appreciate your help. My email address is tal2@rushmore.com and al.lioy@meade.k12.sd.us My home phone should you want to leave a message is 719-9805. Thanks much. Sincerely, Al Lloyd